
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alan Muyskens [mailto:alzshadow@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 10:42 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Reg. 5 and 6 
 
 
I'm responding to the hearing of June 17 re: above regs.    
I was astounded when I first became aware of the Hog factory next to the little Buffalo !!  In the first 
words on your website you say you exist to protect Arkansas waters. So. Please do the right thing and 
enact Reg 5 and 6.  and , thank you.   PRO  REG 5 and 6.  Alan 
 


